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MESSAGE 

The Nagaland Board of School Education is all set to conduct the HSLC 

Examination 2021 from the 7h April 2021 and HSSLC Examination 2021 from 

the 6 April to 29th April 2021. The examinations are going to be conducted in an 

extraordinary situation this year due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

I would like to convey my best wishes to all the candidates who will be appearing 

these two examinations. I also appeal to all the Examination Centre 

Superintendents and Invigilators to conduct the examination in all fairness. All 

the candidates and staffs involved should observe the preventative 

measures/SOPs issued by the State Government during the conduct of the 

examination. All should take care and stay safe. 

Once again, I wish all the candidates the very best and urge everyone concerned 

to take necessary precaution to keep yourselves safe. 

(K.Tokigfia Sukhalu) 
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